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CASE OF COVID-19 CONFIRMED IN SKAGWAY 
 

Skagway, Alaska, November 16, 2020 –The Skagway Emergency Operations Center (EOC) 
has been informed that a positive case has been identified in Skagway. The EOC advises 
Skagway residents to shelter in place until contact tracing is complete.  
 
Shelter in place consists of limiting activity, travel, and business functions to only the most 
basic and essential needs. The Municipality will notify the public once contact tracing is 
complete and all individuals are notified.  
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